
 
 

 
PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE & WORKSHOP #1 

VISIONING SUMMIT 
BLOCK 27 

New Community Area - Secondary Plan Study 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

On Wednesday May 13, 2015, the City of Vaughan Policy Planning Department and the City’s lead consultant, 
Macaulay Shiomi Howson Ltd. will host the first in a series of Public Open House/Workshop meetings with respect to 
the preparation of the Secondary Plan for Block 27, one of the City’s New Community Areas. Block 27 is bordered by 
Kirby Road to the north, Keele Street to the east, Teston Road to the south and Jane Street to the west. It has an area 
of approximately 400 hectares (990 acres). The subject lands are shown on the location map provided. 
 
PURPOSE OF THE STUDY: 
 
In accordance with the York Region Official Plan and Vaughan Official Plan 2010, the City of Vaughan is embarking 
on the preparation of a Secondary Plan for Block 27. The Secondary Plan will provide the policy framework and 
resulting land use plan to guide the future development of Block 27. Block 27 will be primarily residential with a mix of 
housing types and densities, and will also include retail stores, restaurants, offices, parks, community facilities, and 
schools. It will also be planned to incorporate a potential GO Station as part of a Mobility Hub / Local Centre.   
 
PURPOSE OF THE MEETING: 
 
The Visioning Summit will provide those in attendance with information regarding the Block 27 Secondary Plan study 
process. It will also provide an opportunity to discuss the existing conditions and characteristics of the subject lands, 
the issues and opportunities respecting the development of the Secondary Plan for the new community, and an 
opportunity to share your views for a vision of the area.  The meeting will include a presentation which will be followed 
by round table discussions and activities to obtain public input on the vision to guide the planning and development of 
the New Community Area – Block 27.  
 
RSVP: To confirm your attendance for this workshop please contact Andrea Buchanan, Clerk Typist, Policy Planning 
Department at 905-832-8585 ext. 8259 or by e-mail at Andrea.Buchanan@vaughan.ca. Please RSVP by May 8, 
2015. 
 
For more information on Block 27 or the New Community Areas in general, please visit the project website at: 
www.vaughan.ca/newcommunityareas or contact Melissa Rossi, Senior Planner, at 905-832-8585 ext. 8320 or by e-
mail at Melissa.Rossi@vaughan.ca. 
 
  

 
Date:          Wednesday May 13, 2015 

 
Start Time:  6:30 p.m.  

 
Location:    Vaughan City Hall  

    Multi-Purpose Room 
     2141 Major Mackenzie Drive 
     Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1 
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